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DUKE POWER COMPANY 
POWER BULDING 

422 SOUTH CHURCH STREET, CHARLOTTE, N. C. 28242 

WILLIAM 0. PARKER,JR. September 3, 1980 
VICE.PRESIDENT TELEPHONE: AREA 704 

STEAM PRODUCTION 373-4083 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Attention: Mr. R. W. Reid, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4 

Subject: Oconee Nuclear Station 
Docket Nos. 50-269, -270, -287 
Radiological .Effluent Technical Specifications (RETS) 

Dear Sir: 

Your letter of June 2, 1980 requested that the RETS for the Oconee Nuclear 
Station be revised according to comments provided by the Staff's review of 
it and be resubmitted within 90 days. The revised Offsite Dose Calculation 
Manual and proposed process control program for the solid waste system were 
to be provided with this submittal. However, preparation and review of the 
requested documentation has not been completed by Duke Power Company. It 
is expected that this work will be completed by September 30, 1980, at which 
time it will be submitt d to you.  

Ve truly yours, 

William 0. Parker, Jr.  
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